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CHRISTMAS PANTO – Wednesday 20th December 2017 

 
I have only had responses from the Ae parents named below – if you want to accompany 

your child please contact the school on Monday to book your place.    Many thanks, Hazel. 

 

Mrs MacDonald + Ruby / Mrs Halliday + 1 / Ms Burgess + 1 

 

  

A great time was had by all on Wednesday morning!     
 

 

 
 

 
  

The pupils have been very fortunate to collaborate with Findlay Napier on a 

Tuesday morning during Feis Rois.  Findlay is a member of the band ‘SHAKE THE 

CHAIN’.   If you would like to listen to more, there is a CD in school for 

parents to borrow. 
 

Thank you to all the pupils, parents and staff who engaged with HMI, David 
Gregory, from Education Scotland.  Your views and contributions to the 

Statutory Consultation process are valued.  Mr Gregory will submit his report to 
D&G Council within three weeks. 

Mrs Scriven 
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What’s happening? 
Week Beginning: Monday  9th  october 2017 

 Monday 
9th 

Tuesday 
10th 

Wednesday 
11th 

Thursday 
12th 

Friday 
13th 

Return • Friday Bag    Non-uniform 

Day 

Fitness 

Friday 

Bring to 
School 

• P.E Kit  

• Indoor Shoes 

• Lunch Money 

• Snack 

   

Issued  HOMEWORK  

Teaching 
Staff 

Mrs Leyva 

Mrs Scriven 

Mrs Leyva 

  

Mrs Bell 

 

Mrs Leyva 

Mrs Scriven 

Mrs Leyva 

Additional 
Staff 

Miss McAuley 

Art Specialist 

 Mrs Pritchard 
Learning 

Assistant 

 Mrs O’Coffey 
Learning Assistant 

Events & 
Activities 

ART 

 (am) 

 

 

FEIS ROIS MUSIC 

 (am) 

 

Active Schools 

Jigs & Reels 

9.30-10.30 

  

After  
School 
activities 

 

 

   Let’s Get 

Sporty 

3.15-4.15pm 
LAST SESSION 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

  

As you can see the children had a great 

time at the Peel Centre Tesco store on 

Tuesday. They saw how some of the 

departments operate, learnt about the 

process needed for foods to end up on our 

tables, and there was plenty of tasting 

going on!  
 

Harvest Service - Food Donations  
Friday 13th October at 9.15am 
 
We would like to ask for donations of non-
perishable foods from families so that we can 
support local Food Banks in the town.  
Please check the use by date on any tinned 
or bagged food items.  Your child can bring 
the item on the day to add to the collection.   
Thank you.     
 

***See attached pro forma re transport 
arrangements*** 

Star of the Week 

 

RHIANNA 
 

Well done! 

 


